From: Jonathan McClue

Sent: 22 February 2022 18:26

To: Planning Planning

Subject: FW: Planning Application 2021/3225/P- Murphy site
Importance: High

Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Flagged

Please upload objection to M3 and TRIM/HPE

Subject: Re: Planning Application 2021/3225/P- Murphy site
Importance: High

[EXTERNAL EMAIL] Beware — This email originated outside Camden Council and may be malicious
Please take extra care with any links, attachments, requests to take action or for you to verify your password etc.
Please note there have been reports of emails purporting to be about Covid 19 being used as cover for scams so
extra vigilance is required.

Dear Bethany, Jonathan, Everybody,

I would like to lodge a personal objection to the application above, based on Murphy’s original and
consistent expression of a desire to leave a ‘legacy’ with this development.

If they genuinely wish this to be a legacy of which they can be anything other than ashamed, they
have an opportunity to build the first truly sustainable development of this kind in the country, with
radical choices such as high-rise timber, planting and green space that is a haven for wildlife rather
than a manicured dead space, and residential dwellings designed to bring together young families
and isolated older people in intentional intergenerational communities.

None of these ideas is new; all of them reduce carbon, increase wellbeing and mitigate the
ecological emergency.



The only thing required is an honest response to the question: ‘What did you want Murphy’s legacy
to be in fifty years from now?’

Yours,

Sheila Hayman

42 Rochester Place
NW1 9JX

On 21 Feb 2022, at 12:38, CE Camden <climateemergencycamden@gmail.com>
wrote:

Dear Bethany Cullen and Jonathan McClue,

Please find attached Climate Emergency Camden's objection to planning application
2021/3225/P.

Yours sincerely

Climate Emergency Camden

You received this message because you are subscribed to the Google Groups "CEC"
group.

To unsubscribe from this group and stop receiving emails from it, send an email to
CECamden+unsubscribe@googlegroups.com.

To view this discussion on the web, visit
https://groups.google.com/d/msgid/CECamden/CANOeXRV-
wBLSuUYgZoyhMM4bad82ZrpDdrnb1EBQ7E784WaH7w%40mail.gmail.com.

<CEC objection to the Murphy Site development_20.02.22.pdf>




